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April 27, 1965

Paul H, Umbach
Pinestead, Flagstaff Road
Boulder, Colorade 80302

Dear Mr., Umbach:

I received your letter last week regarding the Whitaker wells,
but I was tied up at the Cil Shale Symposium and am just getting around
to answering it,

My letter of April 13, 1865, referred to the No, 1 Whitaker
well. I mentioned that you had been given approval to commingle "J"
and "'O" production, but not te produce 'D" and "Q" production simul-
taneously.

In order to produce 'D" sand gas and "Q" sand oil, you must
make application to this office and receive approval prior to the pro-
duction of the 'D" sand.

This is the same procedure as was used to obtain approval to
commingle 'J" and "C" production, even if the 'D" and "Q" are to re-
main separated by a packer,

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

D. V. Rogers, Director
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